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13 January 2016 
 
 
 

In order to assist discussion during the passage of the Scotland Bill, I am depositing 
in the Library of the House of Lords the enclosed draft Order in Council for the 
transfer of Employment Tribunals to Scotland and accompanying policy note. This 
Order in Council is a working draft and has been prepared purely for illustrative 
purposes. 

 
Rt Hon DAVID MUNDELL MP 

SECRETARY OF STATE FOR SCOTLAND 
 


